
Announcements 

The 17th Sunday in Ordinary Time         Year C 
Sunday, July 24, 2016 
 

 
LOOK for: 
Summer Masses, events, activities & more on the diocesan website. 
 
 
Attend the One Rock Festival of Faith –  

The weekend is filled with music, praise and inspirational talks in an 

incredible outdoor location close to Calgary. 

August 12, 13 & 14 –  
see the posters in the foyer for details. 
 
Pilgrimaging to other Doors of Mercy in our Diocese and Alberta, and if you are 
taking a day trip or vacation, check to see if that community has a Door of Mercy 
for you to visit.   
 
Join us Thursday, September 8, pilgrimage to Nose Hill for the Nativity of Our 
Lady, Mary – Mother of Jesus.  This is a guided Rosary walk, for those interested 
pls see the detailed poster on the year of mercy bulletin board, the parish web 
site or call the office. 
 
 
Fr. Raul’s Announcements: 
 
Kudos to the Knight of Columbus for handling the multitudes of people for their 
stampede breakfast, last Sunday, in spite of the surprise unauthorized social 
media posting, EVERYONE was fed.   
 
 
 


